
PASCHAL  VISITS  OF  CHRISTIAN
CHURCHES TO THE PATRIARCHATE
On Bright Tuesday, the 9th/22nd of April 2014, the long since
established  Paschal  visits  of  Christian  Churches  to  the
Patriarchate took place.

In the context of this institution, Franciscan monks visited
our Patriarchate under their Abbot and Custodian of the Holy
Land, f. Pierrebatista Pizzaballa.

The  monks  were  received  by  Hagiotaphite  Fathers,  under
Patriarch Theophilos of Jerusalem.

Through the address of the Franciscan custodian and the reply
speech of His Beatitude, this year’s common celebration of
Easter was underlined, together with the current collaboration
between Christian Churches in the Holy Sepulcher. A wish was
made that this collaboration shall continue for the benefit of
Christians in the Holy Land.

The Franciscans were followed by other Churches, the Latin
Patriarchate,  the  Lutherans,  the  Copts,  the  Syrians,  the
Anglicans and persons linked to them.

The Latin Patriarch in Jerusalem made an address on behalf of
all,  whereas  His  Beatitude  replied  in  English,  see:
https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/2014/04/22/5969

Subsequently, the Patriarchate was visited by Mr Azam Hadib,
President of the Waqf of Solomon’s Temple. Mr Hadib is in
charge of the area of the Temple of Solomon – Haram-al-Sharif
as well as shrines connected to it, in the name of Jordan and
the Palestinian Autonomy.

In his address, Mr Hadib talked of respect for the rights of
every  Community  in  Jerusalem,  and  the  significance  of  a
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peaceful religious coexistence.

Around noon, the Patriarchate was visited by the Armenians,
under  His  Eminence  Archbishop  Ari  Savrenian.  During  the
meeting,  wishes  were  exchanged  for  a  harmonious  Christian
coexistence in the Holy Land, devoid of altercations.

His  Beatitude  Theophilos  replied  in  English,  see  link:
https://en.jerusalem-patriarchate.info/2014/04/22/5972

From the Secretariat-General
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